
Are you ready to start Girl Scouts?!

Daisy Scouts is for girls in kindergarten and 1st grade. As a Daisy Scout,
she'll learn about herself and the world around her while exploring her
endless potential to discover, connect, and take action in her community.

Daisy Scouts is a great way to make friends, build confidence, and learn
about STEM, CRAFTS etc.

We would like to start a troop for the girls who attend Chardon Early
Learning Center, Park Elementary, and St Marys.

Meetings can be every other week so they won't become overwhelming . We
hope to start a troop in October to run through the school year.

For more information, please contact Kelli at KelliRae324@windstream.net or
Linda at llmcbean@msn.com.


